

Principal: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street
Tettenhall
Wolverhampton
WV6 9AF
01902 558845

Wednesday 9th April 2025

## Eid Day Celebration - Friday 2nd May 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted that once again a group of parents have worked with us to design a day of celebrations to understand more about Eid and why it is celebrated by Muslims. The day will take place on Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> May (the first week of the Summer Term) and all children will take part in an assembly involving some of our pupils in school. Other learning will involve debating *Big Questions*, activities related to the festival and the option to have a simple henna design. Activities have been matched to our RE, Art and Design technology curriculum.

If you do not wish for your child to have a small henna design on their hand or arm, please call the office om 01902 558845 so that we can inform the class teacher.

During the week we will also be collecting non-perishable food donations in school which will be donated to the Secret Angels food bank located in Wolverhampton. Through food distribution efforts and digital empowerment programs, the Secret Angels are dedicated to eradicating hunger and bridging the digital divide in our community whilst providing essential resources, support, and growth opportunities.

All children are invited to wear either traditional clothes or celebration outfits for the day.

The lunchtime menu will be:

- Chicken curry
- Vegetable curry
- Rice or Chips
- Naan bread
- Ice cream and fruit

lackson

We are looking forward to a highly productive day and would like to thank the group of parents that have helped us to prepare for the day.

Yours sincerely,

Koute

Mrs Kate Jackson Principal

 $\frac{www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk}{stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk}$ 























SCHOOL